Stratman Returning To Sheriff's Dept. At End Of July
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They don't like the decision, but they'll go ahead with it...

Leaders of La Crosse County are getting ready to allow former Sheriff's Deputy Trisha
Stratman to return to work at the end of this month. Stratman was fired almost two years ago,
after causing a collision that killed a teenage driver near Holmen. County corporation counsel
David Lange says there didn't appear to be any solid grounds to appeal the decision to return
Stratman to her job. Last night's announcement fell on the third anniversary of the accident in
which Brandon Jennings died. Stratman was acquitted of reckless homicide in a trial a year
after the crash.




